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AFRICAN LIVESTOCK CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION (ALiCE 2013) OFFICIALLY LAUNCHED TODAY 

Local and regional livestock sector associations in partnership with ILRI, GALVmed and AU-IBAR host the 

most strategic international forum in the livestock sector. 

The event is aimed at stimulating technology and knowledge transfer and increased intra-regional trade. 

African Livestock Conference and Exhibition (ALiCE 2013) will be held at the Safari Park Hotel on June 

26th – June 28th 2013 

Thursday 30th May 2013….. The Eastern and Southern Africa Dairy Association (ESADA), Kenya Livestock 

Producers Association (KLPA) and Eastern Africa Farmers Federation (EAFF) supported by International 

Livestock Research Institute (ILRI),  GALVmed, African Union - InterAfrican Bureau of Animal Resources 

(AU-IBAR) and World Animal Health Organisation (OIE) among other local and international 

organizations; today launched the African Livestock International Conference and Exhibition (ALiCE 

2013) THEMED: TOWARDS A COMPETITIVE AND SUSTAINABLE WORLD-CLASS LIVESTOCK SECTOR. 

The launch was graced by the newly appointed cabinet secretary in the Ministry of Agriculture, Livestock 

and Fisheries, Hon. Felix Kiptarus Koskei. ALiCE 2013 is expected to be the largest convergence of local, 

regional and international stakeholders in the livestock sector in Africa. The event will create impetus for 

technology transfer, knowledge sharing and increased intra-regional trade in the livestock sector in 

Africa.  

Africa Livestock Conference and Exhibition (ALiCE 2013) will feature a farm to fork exhibition of livestock 

technologies, information and knowledge from over ten countries. An insightful two-day conference 

program featuring renowned authorities in the livestock sector will run concurrently with the exhibition. 

ALiCE 2013 also features social activities and field trips that will enhance networking and knowledge 

sharing.      

The African Livestock Conference and Exhibition (ALiCE 2013) has been generously sponsored by New 

KCC, Unga Farm Care, GALVmed and ILRI among other private and public organizations. 

Editor’s notes 

ALICE 2013 will be held at the Nairobi Safari Park from June 26th-28th 2013. 

It will be a 3 day event that will include an exhibition, conference sessions, social activities and field trips 

The event website: www.livestockafrica.com 

For more information please contact: ALiCE Secretariat at alice2013@livestockafrica.com, or call us at 

+254 703 501 532, 0721893035, 0724328032 


